Casebrook Canteen

*  Welcome to the Casebrook Canteen. Here are some tips on how to use the Canteen:

* Lunch orders are placed at Morning Tea at the Canteen window in the Hall.

* When you place your lunch order you will be given a token, bring this token with you at
lunchtime to exchange for your ordered item.

* Only those students that have ordered their lunch and have a token are allowed to
come to the Canteen during the first 10 minutes of lunch, so if you place a lunch order
you get to beat the queues!

* If you miss ordering at morning tea then we have a limited supply of hot food available
to purchase on a first come first served basis.

* If you have ordered your lunch and need to leave the school for any reason please
return your token to the canteen and you will be given a refund. If you leave the school
without letting the canteen know you no longer want your lunch order then no refund
will be given.

* Tokens can only be used on day of issue.

* The canteen sells a number of gluten free, dairy free and vegetarian items if you have
special requirements please come and talk to us as we only make these to order.

* The canteen has two lines for students to queue and queue jumping is not tolerated.

*  When you get to the front of the queue please remember that the people serving you
are fellow students giving up there break times so using your manners is appreciated.

* Ifthere is a mistake made with your order/change please don’t hesitate to come back to
the Canteen to discuss it when we are not busy as mistakes sometimes do happen.

* We have sauce and serviettes available free of charge on a small table beside the
canteen. Please be sensible using this as this will be taken away if we have excessive
usage or silly behavior.

* The Canteen does not sell Juicys or Moosies before assembly.

* If you would like your apple brought from home slinkied (removal of core and sliced) we
only do this when there is not a queue and the Canteen is not busy.

* The hallis not a place to eat so please leave the Hall after receiving your food.

* The Canteen is cash only we don’t have eftpos unfortunately and items must be paid for
when ordered.

* Please use the rubbish bins provided.

We are always looking for student helpers, if you are interested in helping out then please
See Mrs Dick-McCann or Mrs Mac.
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